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In the matter of ending accessibility towards voting in homes for voters, I am against. 

Aside from the fact that it makes voting more accessible for people working multiple 

jobs, it also increases accesibility for disabled people, and family members who have 

limited transportation access. Being expected to work 14 hour days to make ends 

meet, it was the only way I was able to vote and would very much like for it to 

continue.  


